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TERM DATES 2021/2022 
 

Summer Term: Mon 25th April to Tues 26th July 
 

INSET DATES 2021/2022: 

Mon 25th Jul and Tues 26th Jul 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Tuesday 28th June – Year 5 Newquay Fire Station Visit 
Tuesday 28th June - Year 3 Carlyon Bay Trip  

Thursday 30th June - Year 2 Porth Beach Trip   
Wednesday 6th July – Year 1 Carlyon Bay Trip  

Thursday 7th July - Summer Fair   

 
 
 
 

 

     

Sports Days 2022 
Well done to the Year 6 children who helped make all of 

the sports day events a success.  

Everyone enjoyed their events and showed resilience and 

determination to do their best! 

        
Well done to the red team, who were announced the 

overall winners! 

   

Nursery had great fun at Sports Day, with activities and an 

obstacle race, children proudly winning medals.  

     

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter No. 35 
Summer Term – Friday 24th June 2022 

 
 

Introducing our Head of School 

from September 

I am very excited to be joining the Indian Queens 

team as Head of School in September. I am 

currently an Interim Head of School in St Austell 

where I have worked since relocating to Cornwall 

in 2020.  

My family are Cornish, born and bred, and my 

parents returned home to Cornwall in their 

retirement. My family and I followed them in 

2020 in time for my eldest to start at secondary 

school and for my middle child to start primary. 

We have loved our time in the county so far and 

enjoy getting out for long coastal walks and 

exploring the beautiful countryside.  

Prior to relocating I was based in South London in 

an enormous primary school with over 1300 

children split across two sites. My roles during my 

time there included EYFS Lead, SENDCo, Assistant 

Head and ultimately Deputy Executive Head and 

Acting Executive Head.  

I look forward to meeting you and your children 

and to supporting Indian Queens Primary to 

continue to be a happy and effective school.  

                                     Have a wonderful Summer! 

Mrs Becky Thorp 
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ALL TEAM, NE    

GREAT PERFORMANCE THIS WEEKEND FROM THE 

UNDER 11 NEWQUAY FOOTBALL TEAM AT THE SAINTS 

SOUTHPART AND THEIR TEAM 

WO 

 

 

Weekly Attendance 
 13th June – 17th June 2022 

 

Hopi 90.6% 

Navaho 93.1% 

Blackfoot 93.2% 

Nanticoke 97.3% 

Algonquin 95.2% 

Shoshone 91.9% 

Micmac 95.6% 

Yakama 94.0% 

Arapaho 92.7% 

Chippewa 97.9% 

Comanche 89.4% 

Innoko 94.8% 

Kiowa 95.5% 

Paiute 91.7% 

The target set for the 
school is 96%  

Well Done Chippewa! 

‘Commonwealth Games’ 

Selected children from Year 4 and Year 6 

took part in the 'Commonwealth Games' 

this week at Treviglas Academy. They 

participated in a number of athletic events 

and some children even took home 1st 

place medals! 

Congratulations to you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

ParentPay 
 

Earlybirds 
 

Please remember; Earlybirds is a 
pay in advance facility - should 

your account be in arrears, your 
child may not be able to attend on 

the day. 
 

School Dinners 
Please ensure your child’s account 

is in credit.   
The cost of a school dinner is 

£2.35 
 

Swimming Lessons 
If your child has taken part in 

swimming lessons this academic 
year, please ensure your 

payments are up to date.  A total 
cost of £50.00 per child is payable. 

 
 

 

We thank you for your continued 
support 

 

 

Information sent home this week: 

Year 6 Treviglas /Tretherras Transfer Consent 
Year 2 – Change of Trip date  

 

Football Tournament  

Well done to the girls who took part in 

the ‘Shooting Stars’ tournament on 

Monday. They were all mixed up into 

countries and took part in small games 

with new friends.  

They even received a football to take 

home. Great teamwork girls! 
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IEVEMENT FROM THEIR TEAM AND INDIVIDUALLY. 

WEL DONE NEWQUAY UNDER 11' 

PLATE WINNERS! 

Some of our pupils took part in the recent Saints South West 

Football Tournament at Truro School. Newquay Under 11’s team 

won the plate competition. What a terrific achievement from 

their team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Four pupils from Hopi class received  

medals at their football presentation last 

week, for outstanding achievements they’ve 

made at football this year. 

Well done boys! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are back (oh no you're not!!!) 

Indian Queens Pantomime Society 
are so happy to announce that our 

2023 pantomime will be 
  

Dick Whittington 
 

The panto will run from the 6th to 

the 11th February 2023  

Our auditions will be on the 10th 
July at Indian Queens Victory Hall 

from 10am for Children over 7 years 
old 

and 11am for cast and chorus 
 

We hope to see you there!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Raffle  

Our online Summer Raffle goes live on 

Monday 27th June.  Please use the link below 

to purchase your raffle tickets. 

https://raffall.com/306524/enter-raffle-to-

win-summer-fair-2022-prizes-hosted-by-

friends-of-indian-queens-school/preview 

We are also planning to have a Bric-a-Brac 

stall at the fair.  If you would like to donate 

to this still, we will be accepting good quality 

items from Monday 27th. 

https://raffall.com/306524/enter-raffle-to-win-summer-fair-2022-prizes-hosted-by-friends-of-indian-queens-school/preview
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